
 

You Are Deeply Appreciated
 

Dear TC Families, Staff, and Friends,

You are appreciated!

Parents – You have made a bold and faithful decision to send your children to a private
Christian school rather than a free public alternative. In a time of economic challenge, only
7% of parents in the United States make this choice. Why do you? Because you know that
education without Christian values is incomplete. You believe that sacrifice for your
children—and for Christ—is a core family value. For that, we honor you. We are humbled
to partner with you in giving your children an excellent Christ-centered education.

Faculty and Staff – You are deeply appreciated. You have dedicated your time, talent,
and faith to pour into the next generation. Teaching here is not just a career—it is a calling.
We know you could earn more or gain greater public recognition elsewhere, yet you have
chosen to invest in eternal impact. That choice is a living testimony of faith in action. You
are valued, and you are a blessing to our students and families.

“With good will doing service, as to the Lord, and not to men.”
— Ephesians 6:7

Turlock Christian would not exist without YOU—our parents, faculty, staff, and friends.
Together, you make possible the mission of providing excellent Christian education in our
community. So, we say thank you for choosing TC as your Christian school of choice, for
entrusting your children—the most precious gift from God—to our care, and for standing
strong in faith and commitment to Christ-centered education.

As we continue our mission, we also look forward with great anticipation. God has blessed
TC with a rich history, and He is opening doors for future growth—expanding opportunities
for our students, strengthening our programs, and deepening our impact in Turlock and
beyond. Together, we step boldly into this next season, trusting Him to lead and provide.

“Well done, good and faithful servant… Enter into the joy of your Lord.”
— Matthew 25:23

Together, we are TC: a community of Faith, Family, and Future.

With gratitude,

Johanna Fischer
TC Board Chair

http://www.turlockchristian.com
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